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SEPTEMBER MEETING AGENDA 
Our first meeting of the fall will be held 
again at the Provincial Museum. 
Members are invited to our Free Pizza 
Night which starts at 6:30 p.m., 
followed by a review of the CNA and 
ANA conventions which were attended 
by Dan Gosling and James Willistion. 
This years CNA was in 
Ottawa and the ANA in 
Philadelphia. Time 
permitting, a 20 minute 
video will be shown on the 
History of the Royal 
Canadian  Mint. See you 
there and don’t forget it 
starts at 6:30 p.m.! 
 
JUNE MEETING 
 MINUTES 
It was a dark and stormy 
day and 38 very brave numismatists 
traveled far and away, on roads 
unbeknownst to them, to a distant 
gathering place. They were uncertain 
whether their trip would be fruitful or 
just a risky circuit on foreign back 
roads. The Gods were kind to them on 
that rainy day and 38 members of the 
clan showed up to party and celebrate 
the great hobby of Numismatics. They 
were entertained inside the fabulous 
estate of their host and hostess, Mr. & 
Mrs. Ray Neiman.  Many exotic tasty 
delights and wonderful drink were 
served and laughter was aplenty. After 
hours of tales of  

the successful hunt for rare coins, 
notes and tokens, the lucky travelers 
supped on succulent steaks and all 
the trimmings, cooked to perfection. 
It is said that the powers that be so 
blessed this event, that the sun was 
forced to momentarily peak through 
the solid overcast, crowning an 

otherwise nearly 
perfect numismatic 
day!       (by Dan 
G.) 
Editor’s Note 
Thanks Dan for the 
report. Sorry I was 
unable to attend. 
MS. 
 
Welcome Back! 
Hope everyone had 
a good summer. 

Although the weather was not the 
best, we hope you were able to get 
away to warmer, drier climes. Several 
members were away this summer and 
we hope to hear of any numismatic 
exploits at the upcoming meeting. If 
you have a story to share with the 
members, let us know at the meeting. 
Thanks to Dan, we have a great 
program lined up for this fall, and 
once again we have our Fall Coin & 
Stamp Show lined up. We’re at a new 
venue again, and I’ll fill you in on the 
details, later on in the newsletter. See 
you at the meeting.MS 

 JOIN US FOR OUR  
FREE PIZZA NIGHT 

 
TICKETS FOR THE 
NOVEMBER COIN 

SHOW AVAILABLE 
 

CNA/ANA REPORTS AT 
SEPTEMBERS MEETING  



  
  

  

COMING EVENTS 
  
Sept. 9 - 10 - North Shore Numismatic Society Coin Fair, Contact Ray Mah 604-294-1208 
 
Oct. 21 & 22 - Regina, Sask., Regina Coin Club Coin & Stamp Show, Contact Rowland Fitch 
  306-569-2704 
Oct. 28 & 29 - Saskatoon Coin & Stamp Show 
 
Oct. 28 & 29 - TOREX - Toronto, Ont., J. Hoare Auction, Contact Brian at 416-861-9253 
 
Nov. 11 & 12 - ENS Coin & Stamp Show - Coast Terrace Inn, Over 50 tables of coins & stamps,  
  displays, Draws, Sunday Guest speaker at Breakfast meeting. See poster for details 

NEW MEMBERS 
On behalf of the executive of the ENS, we would 
like to extend our welcome to the following new 
members. If there are no objections, they will 
become a members in good standing. 
 
Morris Taylor  Edmonton #430 
Bill Stefanik                     Bruce #431 
Lloyd Erickson  Viking  #432 
Jan Sakowicz   Edmonton #433 
 
Congratulations and welcome to the Edmonton 
Numismatic Society.   
 
NOVEMBER 11 & 12, 2000, SHOW REPORT 
Once again the ENS will be holding a fall Coin & 
Stamp Show. Due to a management change and 
increased costs at the last venue, we were once again 
forced to find a new location. The Coast Terrace Inn 
is centrally located along Calgary Trail. We have a 
large room on the 1st Parkade level, with direct 
underground access for Public Parking as well. The 
Hotel has over 400 parking stalls underground and at 
ground level. At this time, we only have 3 dealer 
tables awaiting confirmation, with many of our 
regular dealers not contacted yet due to the holidays. 
We expect a dealer sellout once again. We already 
have 2 - 1st time dealers on a waiting list! Tickets 
for the show are once again $1 in advance and $2 at 
the door, and will be available at our September 13 
meeting. Anyone wishing to provide a display for 
the show may do so by contacting Michael 
Schneider. Sunday we will have a guest speaker at 
our Breakfast Meeting. Members and guests are 
welcome to attend. For more information, see the 
enclosed flyer on the Show. 

  A Message from the President – Dan Gosling 

How was your NUMISMATIC SUMMER? Did you 

acquire any new items or visit a fellow collector in a 

different city? The thrill of the hunt for that rare item 

and the sharing of the discovery with a friend is what 

our hobby is all about. Some of the club members 

visited the Canadian Numismatic Association 

Annual Convention in Ottawa at the beginning of 

August. The CNA celebrated its 50th anniversary with 

an action-packed 5 days. Why not give some thought 

to attending the 2001 CNA in Quebec City next July? 

We are very excited about our fall program schedule. 

James Kindrake will be giving another interesting talk 

on World Coins. Reinhard Hermesh is preparing 

what should be a fascinating look into the future of 

The Coin Market In An Interconnected World.  Ron 

McDonald is set to teach us all about Digital 

Photography. Please remember to dig out some 

items for our Charity Auction in December. Last year 

we raised $250 for the Food Bank. 

If you have a request for a special topic at a future 

meeting please let one of the executive know. We aim 

to please! We are always interested in what you have 

recently acquired and welcome contributions to our 

regular “show and tell”. 


